
Farewell to Roman,
Lilia, Vanya, Sasha!

WHEN:
June 14, 2017 ~ 6:00 p.m.

WHERE:
Fr. Gregory’s Place in Saline*

WHAT:
Farewell Reception for the Vershynins

THEY HAVE DONE A LOT FOR OUR
PARISH FAMILY – COME WISH

THEM WELL AS THEY MOVE TO
CALIFORNIA!

HELP:
Bring a dish to pass – email Matushka

Liza to let her know what you are
bringing: lizjoyce@yahoo.com**

*Email Liza if you don’t know where this is. **Yes – we are all against organized religion since we are
Orthodox Christians :) but this has to be organized or we will have lots to drink and no food, or 27 potato salads

and nothing else. Thanks for cooperating and letting us know what you want to bring!


